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The Institute of Computer Science of University of Tartu cordially
invites you to participate in the following forum:

Software Engineering Education in Estonia

To be held at Reval Hotel Olympia, Tallinn on Thursday 24 April
4:00pm to 6:30pm followed by a dinner.

The aim of this forum is to reflect on the ongoing software engineering
skills shortage in Estonia and to discuss ways in which industry and
academia can engage together to address this challenge.

Questions to be addressed include:

» How pronounced is the skills shortage in the Estonian software
industry?

» Are graduates from Estonian higher-education institutions coming
out with the right mix of skills to evolve in the software industry?

* How can industry, government and academia cooperate to
address the education challenges in the field of software
engineering?

The forum will feature talks by:
» Aivo Adamson, CIO, Hansabank

» Marlon Dumas, Professor of Software Engineering, University of
Tartu

* Jiri Kaljundi, Co-Founder, Nagi

Followed by an open panel discussion. The forum will be held in
English.
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